
   

 

 
 
Cambridge Waterfront Development, Inc., 
is the organization responsible for the 
development of the Choptank River 
waterfront property from the Bill Burton 
Fishing Pier to Cambridge Creek. 
 

 

Board Members Jeff Powell (above) and Frank Narr (below) will discuss 
how CWDI came to be, what they have been doing since the 
organization was formed, and what plans are being considered. 

 

You will have the opportunity to ask 
questions and provide input during the 
one hour conversation. 

 
Sponsored by WHCP Radio, the Cambridge Association  
of Neighborhoods (CAN),  the Dorchester Chamber of 

Commerce, and the Dorchester Banner 

 
Tune in via Facebook LIVE at: 

https://www.facebook.com/WHCPRadio/live/ 
 

or via YouTube at 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q29MpF0033k 

July 29, 7 pm 



 


